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Djerriwarrh Investments Limited (“Djerriwarrh”) 
Re-scheduled Half Yearly Results Webcast  

 
 
Djerriwarrh has re- scheduled the update on its half yearly financial results webcast for 
Thursday 30 January 2025 at 3.30 p.m. (AEDT). This is due to technical issues that 
stopped the webcast planned for 20 January 2025. 
 
Webcast  
To join the webcast please use the following link: Webcast Link (This link will open directly 
in your internet browser). 
 
The shareholder presentation material was released to the ASX on 20 January 2025 and is 
available through our website www.djerri.com.au. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Matthew Rowe 
Company Secretary 
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